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COVID-19 Virus Update – Tuesday 31 March 2020 

Dear Families, 

Our school con�nues to operate and hopefully we are going to be able to use some of the 
quiet condi�ons to our advantage. Gillieston Public School is due for some maintenance work 
targe�ng the Library, parts of the Old Admin Building, and two of our classrooms. I am very 
hopeful that these considerable tasks may be completed during the holidays or whilst the 
school is quiet due to the ongoing restric�ons. 

There will be new carpet placed into two classrooms with both rooms also gaining an interior 
paint. The interior of the Library will be thoroughly painted, as will the en�re exterior of that 
par�cular building. Repairs and paint jobs on some areas of the Old Admin Building will also 
help to improve facili�es at our school. 

Today we had 26 students atend school, unfortunately one had to go home early due to not 
feeling well. If any student reports to staff that they are feeling unwell or present with 
symptoms of flu etc. they will be sent to the sick bay and parents contacted. 

I have asked staff to commence chasing up students that they have not heard from over the 
past few days to ensure that they are ‘travelling well’ during this period and ensure that the 
connec�on between school and home con�nues. It would great if every student checks in 
everyday – even beter if they could share some of their work with their teacher. Please 
remember, that whilst many of our teachers are not on-site, they are on-line and available to 
respond to queries via SeeSaw. 

Make sure you check-in tomorrow …a bit of a staff surprise coming our way! 

Stay safe 

 
Mr David Crowe 
 


